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Before the storm! 

What a great time we were having but then … The children were absolutely 

AMAZING. So sensible and following instructions well.  

It was an incredible experience for us all to remember! 

Thank you to all you parents for responding so quickly and well too. 

 
Tuesday 04 July will see us all out and about again. Thank you for all the £1s towards our 

picnic. Hopefully the weather will be a little kinder to us. Please make sure that your 

child is dressed appropriately for the weather forecasted that day. We have wellies and 

rain suits in school but hope not to have to wear them this time. They will not need their 

book bags or water bottles that day.  

 

Friday 07 July is our Early Years Sports Day, in the Unit garden 10.00- 11.30 (ish). 

Please come to support your child. Saplings may go straight home afterwards. They will 

need to wear shorts and a t shirt and their trainers. Ash children will wear their PE kit. 

We will send it home on Thursday so that they can come to school in it on Friday morning 

and wear it all day.  

 

And finally … Huge CONGRATULATIONS to Natalie and 

John (Tyler’s Mum and Dad) who were married last Sunday 

at Rose’s christening. What a wonderful surprise for Tyler! 

We wish the whole family so much happiness. 

 

Enjoy the weekend. Hope to see some of you at the Fete on Sunday. 

                                                                              The Early Years Team  


